
The Embassy of the State of Qatar to Georgia  has honor to inform you that Doha International 

Center for Interfaith Dialogue starts receiving nominations for the Center's Award  "Strategies 

for Protecting Spiritual and Intellectual Freedom and Security : which will take place during the 

12th Doha Interfaith Dialogue Conference in Doha, From 16th to 17th February 2016. 

Together with this,  the Embassy of the State of Qatar to Georgia  notifies you that Doha 

International Center for Interfaith Dialogue (DICID)  is pleased to announce its 12th Doha 

Interfaith Conference 2016 entitled "Spiritual and Intellectual Safety in the Light of Religious 

Doctrines"  to be held on 16th -17th February 2016.  

We kindly ask you to nominate your candidates for conference and send us information 

regarding them with the attachments of a short CVs and abstracts of entitled papers, indicating a 

specific session and theme provided in the Conference Topics to Embassy's 

Email:  Tbilisi@mofa.gov.qa no later than November 05, 2015.  

Please send your nominations for Award with the attachments of short CVs to the Embassy’s 

Email:  Tbilisi@mofa.gov.qa no later than December 31, 2015. 

 Please see attached Documents for your attention:   

1)      Letters from the Embassy of State of Qatar to Georgia (2)  

2)      Information regarded the Third Doha International  Award for Interfaith Dialogue  

3)    Topics for 12th Doha conference of Interfaith Dialogue 2016 
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